
3rd and 4th Grade Girls’ Basketball 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registration for the girls’ basketball program will be held on October 11th, 2016 at 
Edgerton, October 12th at Garner, and October 13th for Lacure from  3:45 p.m. until 6:00 
p.m. at your elementary building.  If you are unable to make the registration at your 
student’s school, registration will be accepted at the Community Education building 
Monday – Friday from 8:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.  The cost of the program will be $45.  
Practices will be starting the week of October 31st  through December 17th, with no game 
on November 26th.  Practices will be held at your child’s elementary with games being 
held on Saturdays at Carter Middle School. A late evening registration will be held at the 
Community Education building on October 19, 2016 from 4:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m.  No 
registration will be accepted after October 19th at 7:00 p.m. 
 
This activity is sponsored by the Clio Community Education program.  If you have 
any questions, please contact the Community Education office at 591-4804.   
 
 

 


